
 

 

December 21, 2017 

AAMDC Seeking Applications for Charitable Gaming Model Committee 
Members 

As the distribution of charitable gaming revenue in different geographic areas of Alberta continues to be 
an issue that concerns AAMDC members, the AAMDC Board of Directors is forming an advisory 
committee to provide a rural municipal perspective on the positive and negative attributes of the current 
charitable gaming model. This committee will develop recommendations related to the charitable 
gaming model to ensure the model is equitable to rural based organizations that are reliant, at least in 
part, on the revenues of charitable gaming. The committee’s formation fulfills the action requested in 
resolution 13-17F: AAMDC Advisory Committee to Support the Alberta Gaming and Liquor 
Commission in Reviewing Charitable Gaming in Alberta. 

Through involvement on this committee, members have the opportunity to lend their expertise to the 
AAMDC’s advocacy process. 

This advisory committee will be comprised of one elected official from each of AAMDC’s five districts, 
and chaired by a member of the AAMDC Board of Directors. Please make note of the remuneration 
outlined in the attached terms of reference, as member municipalities are responsible for any 
applicable per diem costs.  

The AAMDC will also invite one elected official from the AUMA’s Small Communities Committee and one 
AUMA staff member to sit on the committee, as this is an issue that impacts both rural and small urban 
municipalities across Alberta. 

Applications are now being accepted and can be received either directly from members or from their 
municipalities. Members interested in participating in this committee are requested to include: 

▪ A completed application form (attached) 

▪ A brief resume 

▪ A letter from your municipality indicating support for your involvement in this committee, 
acknowledging that your municipality will cover any resulting per diem costs.   

Complete application packages are to be submitted to Wyatt Skovron at wyatt.skovron@aamdc.com 
by Friday, January 19, 2018.  

The AAMDC Board will select committee members based on applications received and notify successful 
committee members as soon as possible 

Enquiries may be directed to: 

Wyatt Skovron 

Policy Analyst 

780.955.4096 

 

Kim Heyman 

Director, Advocacy & Communications 

780.955.4079 
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